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13 March 2017 
 
 
SB 246 – Support with Amendments 
 
 
Senate Committee on Human Services 
 
Chair Gelser, Vice Chair Olsen and Committee Members, 
 
 
Based on amendments discussed in the March 10th meeting 
with Chair Gelser, the Oregon Alliance of Children’s Programs 
supports the bill moving forward with those agreements. 
 
Thank you, 
Janet Arenz, Executive Director 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 


